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I am strongly in favor of the purchase by negotiation, or eminent domain, of the beach
property at the end of 27th Ave NW. I has been used as public property for decades
and not as private property. This action will affirm the publics use of the land, extend
and make continuous the connection to the park land to the south. At the same time,
or as separate action, there should an easement for public pedestrian access down
27th Ave NW via negotiation with the private property owners or Burlington Northern,
whom share that road, which the public has also been using for decades. 

Regards,

Craig Schulz
19609 26th Ave NW
Shoreline, WA  98177
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